

Annual Report 2018-2019

We, the MDRAO ETA executives, is committed to communicate any updates to members, to continue having educational sessions during our meetings to all the members.

To date our chapter's membership is 105 with a total of 83 employed in a MDRD department. Our bank balance is \$4,057.56 as of April 8, 2019.

Since the last report, the ETA Chapter held 3 meetings scheduled and location picked with the availability and accessibility to all members in mind.

The first 2 meetings were held in K Bro Linen Services, October 9, 2018, it was a very informative as well as educational tour of the facility and the Mandarin Christmas dinner, December 11, 2018, all enjoyed their Christmas dinner and had a little fun with some draws with prices donated by our sponsor Mobile instruments and Keir Surgical instruments. Minutes has been previously submitted to the provincial board.

Our third meeting and Annual education day was held on April 6, 2019 in Delta Hotel Airport 655 Dixon Road, Toronto, Ontario. It was a successful event, from 8:00am until 2 pm with breakfast and lunch, attended by 44 members, 2 representatives from Advanced Sterilization Products, 2 representatives from Trudell Medical Marketing Limited and 5 representatives from Ecotex Linen Company. All of the speakers from each vendors gave an informative and educational speech about their products and services. We did have some prizes drawn at the end of the session. Provincial updates was presented to the members by Garry Bassi, Director of Education and Provincial Representative. Everyone left the venue informed and up-to-date.

I am so grateful and thankful with the chapter executives, Garry Bassi our provincial representative and chapter director of Education for the reports from the provincial board, Louis Konstant chapter secretary/ treasurer, Jocelyn Samson, vice president, and Rohan Jagasar, our past chapter president, their dedication and continues support in making the MDRAO ETA Chapter successful year.

The next meeting will be the AGM in May 10, 2019. Hospital for Sick Children will be the Venue of the event. We, the ETA executives, hopes to have another successful membership year.

Pablo Ramíro
Pablo Ramiro
ETA Chapter President